
Letters to the editor: 

Reader has 
had enough 

Boscobel 
Editor-
Enough is enough! The 

latest and most egregious ef­
fort at voter suppression was 
the determination of some 
of our elected officials to go 
ahead with the Spring Elec­
tion, despite Governor Evers' 
sensible efforts to postpone 
it. This outrage is added to 
the years of gerrymandering, 
tinkering with laws regard­
ing voter registration, voter 
ID and absentee voting, all 
with the goal of supposedly 
preventing voter fraud. 

The insistence by these 
elected officials that the 
Spring Election be held as 
scheduled despite a fast:. 
moving viral pandemic at· 
its height of infection was 
beyond reckless. How could 
a possible political gain for 
these officials and their po­
litical party balance the deci­
sion to ask clerks, poll work­
ers and voters to endanger 
their lives unnecessarily? 

The August Primary Elec­
tion and the November 
General Election will give 
citizens _ an opportunity to 
exercise their civic duty and 
vote these irresponsible of­
ficials out of office. We need 
to let them know that finally, 
ENOUGH IS ENOUGH. 

-Maggie Mezera 
Retired Clerk 
Town of Scott 
Crawford County 
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